
 

 

 
The midwinter cold has not 
dampened our enthusiasm. Just 
after Dawn on Saturday the 19th 
we assembled at Wellington 
Point reserve to do our duty as 
adopt a road volunteers picking 
up litter in the park and on the 
foreshore. 

This weekend we will be providing a barbecue breakfast for 
volunteer tree planters at Hilliards Park, as part of the Redland 
City Council tree planting initiative. 
Looking forward to coming events we are organising a whiskey 
tasting night at Wellington Point farm. This will take place on 
Friday 6th of September, publicity will follow soon. 
Last week we awarded Paul Harris fellow to Vanessa Fang 
who has recently graduated from Cleveland High School and 
will now embark on university studies in Canada. Vanessa has 
a strong drive to help others in her local community and those 
beyond and is a very deserving recipient of that honour. 
Yours in Rotary 
President Martin 

 



 
 
 

 
 

Contributions or thoughts are always welcome. 
Secretary.wellingtonpoint@rotary9620.org 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


